
 

 

7th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Trip to Cineworld 
 
With summer well and truly here, it is nearly time to celebrate the end of Year 6’s time at Oswald Road. 
The children have worked extremely hard and deserve a treat to share with their friends. We will be taking 
the children to Cineworld in Didsbury on Thursday 19th July. 
  
We will be leaving school at 9:15am and returning at 12:20pm in time for lunch. The price of the trip is 
£9.00, which includes the film, travel, treats and a drink. We will be watching ‘Sherlock Gnomes’. 
 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper or polo shirt we will either provide them with a spare from the office, or they will be given 
a high-vis jacket to wear.  
 
Please return your slip and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, 
amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by Friday 13th July. Alternatively, payment can be 
made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being 
funded by school.  
 
Finally, if you are able to help out on the trip, please indicate on the reply slip below. 
 
Kind regards,  
Wendy Gibson, Natalie Gomez & Kat Rowe  

Year 6 Class Teachers 

Year 6 Trip to Cineworld 
 
Child’s Name:_____________________________________________________ Class:_______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go to Cineworld on Thursday 19th July [  ] 
 
I enclose a contribution of £9.00 /  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 
 
I am able to help on the trip [  ] 
 
Signed:______________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:________________ 
 
 

 


